
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter - Spring 2021 
 Year 4 children and staff 

are looking forward to 

an exciting, busy and 

successful new year. This 

newsletter is to keep 

parents/carers informed 

of some key events and 

information. 

PE 

PE will be on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. 

Tuesday’s PE session will 

be taken by the Class 

Teacher, Mr Kelly and 

Thursday’s session will 

be led by Scott from 

Newcastle United 

Federation. Both 

sessions will be indoor 

whilst the weather is still 

unpredictable. For those 

at home – remember to 

follow the Joe Wicks 

sessions.  

Topic 

Our topic for the first 

half-term in 2021 will be 

the Ancient Egyptians. 

Whilst there are no 

school trips at the 

moment, we are looking 

to organise an online 

visit and link up with the 

Great North Museum in 

Newcastle. 

PE Kit 

For the time being, we 

will not be asking 

children to bring their PE 

kit into school. They can 

take part whilst wearing 

their school uniform. 

Arrival and Collection 

 

Year 4 pupils who are 

attending school must be 

at the gate in the 

morning at 8.35am and 

they must be collected at 

3.10pm. 

It is important that we 

keep to these exact 

times and avoid social 

contact with others as 

much as possible. Please 

wear your face-mask 

too! Stay safe. 

 

Online Learning 

Most pupils in our school will be engaging in learning 

online for the first half-term. It is essential that they log 

in to the Google classroom area of the School 360 

website. This will have their online work and guidance 

as to other areas where work is available e.g. Purple 

Mash and Mathletics. Remember that you should be able 

to access the online work through iPads, laptops, Xbox 

and Playstation devices. 

 


